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Concealed carry permit holders should be able to carry in public places. The people 

who take the steps to get their concealed carry license which already includes 

training and background checks should be able to defend themselves and others 

while in public. We should not try to restrict law abiding citizens when it is the 

criminals that should be stopped and penalized.  


